
  

 

January 2022 

Dear Abraham Lincoln families, 

   We are in full swing for 3rd quarter. Students came back ready to learn and teachers 

were ready to teach! We continue to follow safety and cleaning protocols to minimize any 

spread of germs. Next month you will have the opportunity to conference with your 

child’s teacher, but if you ever have any questions or concerns, contact the teacher prior 

to the conference dates. 

   As you have seen, the parking lot is being repaired now. I had no idea how large the 

underground tubes/tanks would be! That is a lot of room for water to flow! Thank you for 

your continued patience as we get the parking lot up and running to full capacity. 

Hopefully, the parking lot will be back to full use the beginning of February or before.  

   If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to me. 

 

Warm regards, 

Rhonda Warren 

ALTS Principal 
 
 

Now Enrolling Kindergarten Students  

    If you or someone you know has a child turning five before September 1, 2022, please 

be sure to stop by the All Aboard to Kindergarten event at ALTS on Tuesday, February 1 

from 5:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.  

   You will have the opportunity to meet the teachers, principal and staff, visit a classroom 

and receive information about our KidSpace childcare program, school meals and so much more! 

http://www.wesdschools.org/registration or call 602-896-6950. 

 

http://www.wesdschools.org/registration


  

Important Dates 2021-2022 

Jan. 17 - Martin Luther King Day 

Feb. 1 - All Aboard for Kindergarten Information Night 
Feb. 21 - Presidents Day Holiday 

Mar. 14 -18 - Spring Break 

May 24 - Last Day of School for Students 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScO6F1b1G1oGnDVAbK6v_y7Z_6CPUQlBva0yWA6rRkKQL0jxw/viewform
mailto:rowe.vanmeter@wesdschools.org
mailto:rowe.vanmeter@wesdschools.org
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